
 
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHANDWA 

Ref. No. BBPS SSTPP/MPPGCL/KHW/2022-23/16                                    Dated: August 30, 2022 

 

JAGRUK BETI- A WORKSHOP ON ADOLESCENT GIRLS’ EDUCATION 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Namaskar! 

We are pleased to inform that the school is organizing an interactive workshop on                          

Adolescent Girls’ Education titled ‘Jagruk Beti’ on Thursday, September 01, 2022 at                             

10:00 am – 11:00 am in the Officer’s Club.  

The workshop will be conducted by Dr Shubhangi Mishra Dave, MBBS., DGO., FMAS, 

Obstetrician and Gynecologist Laparoscopic Surgeon and attended by girls of Class V-VI along 

with our school’s female teaching staff. We also invite the mothers of both girls & boys of Class 

IV-VI to kindly join us by 09:45 am in the above mentioned venue and benefit from the insightful 

session. 

Girls of class V-VI will arrive at the school in the morning at 08:00 am and will be escorted by 

their teachers to the venue. Dispersal will take place at the regular school timings ie, 02:15 pm 

from the school premises. Kindly give your consent for your ward to attend the session (Performa 

attached beneath) by tomorrow, 31st August, 2022 to Ms Shiwangi Trivedi, Maths Faculty. For 

any further queries, you may contact the assigned teacher. Looking forward to meeting you during 

a fruitful and engaging session.  

 

Best wishes 

Jyoti Gupta 

Principal, BBPS Khandwa 

 

 

CONSENT PERFORMA 

 
I, ______________________, mother of _______________________ of class V/ VI allow my ward to 

attend the interactive workshop on Adolescent Girls’ Education titled ‘Jagruk Beti’ on Thursday, 

September 01, 2022 at 10:00 am – 11:00 am in the Officer’s Club. She will be escorted by her Teacher 

Incharge to the venue. I will/ will not attend the workshop. 

Regards 

 

 

__________________________                             Contact Number: _______________________________ 

 (Parent’s Signature and Name) 

 

Dated______________________ 


